
Sheriff's Office 

Posted on: December 30, 2016 

Vandalism - Case 201606389 
On Friday, December 30, 2016 at approximately 1:20 p.m. Humboldt County Deputies responded to Ramone’s Bakery on 
Harrison Ave in Eureka for a vandalism report which had occurred earlier that morning when the business was closed. 
 Deputies met with the reporting party who provided video surveillance of the incident.  The surveillance showed a suspect 
walking up to the business and attempting to break a double pane window.  After unsuccessful attempts, the suspect left 
the area. 
The Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s assistance in identifying the suspect in the video. 
Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is encouraged to call the 
Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539. 
Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

Click here for the footage from the video 
 

https://humboldtgov.org/CivicMedia?VID=49�
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